
The proposed project is a connector to link LA 1 with LA 415 at I-10 
west of the Mississippi River Bridge, to include a new bridge over 
the Gulf Intracoastal Waterway.

CURRENT STATUS

For this effort, an Environmental Assessment  
was completed and a Finding of No Significant 
Impact (FONSI) was received in April 2007. 
This means the project was approved to be 
constructed. However, before funding could 
be secured, there were new developments 
in and adjacent to the proposed required 
right-of-way between 2007 and 2021. 
With development in the project area since 
2007, DOTD is conducting a reevaluation of 
the Environmental documentation.

*Anticipated based on current progress

The project’s purpose remains to provide 
system linkage in West Baton Rouge 
Parish. The need remains to provide a direct 
connection and evacuation route between 
LA 1 and LA 415 (to I-10). Establishing a 
direct connection between LA 1 and LA 415 
provides a relief route for the congested local 
traffic as well as for evacuations.

The LA 1/LA 415 Connector

PROJECT  TIMELINE



Tonight’s meeting is an open house-style public meeting. We recommend 
starting by watching the brief pre-recorded presentation on the 
Connector. Following the presentation, feel free to view the layout map 
of the proposed route, and to visit the exhibit’s displayed throughout the 
room. We encourage you to talk with the project team and to ask any 
questions that you may have. There will also be an opportunity to leave 
a comment before leaving the meeting; all comments will be considered.

415connector@gmail.com
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